
Fife Council – 23rd September, 2021 

 

Amendment to Motion 6 

“Council notes that: 

1. a review of the Trust arrangements was undertaken prior to the onset of the 
pandemic and is still being worked through; 

2. the Council benefits by £7.5m per annum in by operating these services 
through arms length arrangements; 

3. the services provided by some of Fife’s ALEO and Trusts are still restricted by 
the on-going impact of the pandemic; 

4. annual performance reports on the Trusts and the ALEO are submitted to 
Council sub-committees; 

5. there are regular liaison arrangements between the Council and its Trusts and 
ALEO and they all operate under service level agreements with regular 
performance reviews in place, address any concerns. 

Council therefore believes that it is unnecessary to embark on a further full review of 
the ALEO and Trusts arrangements at this time; although this might be required 
once the long term impacts of the pandemic are clearer.” 

 

Proposed by Cllr Judy Hamilton 

Seconded by Cllr Ross Vettraino 


